
07/23/2021

If you Any questions or for more information please contact Luke Dickey at 336-723-1067

SITE

Dear Neighbor,

     You are recieving this letter to inform you about a current proposed site plan amendment for the 
existing Dairi-O on Clemmonsville Road. The site plan amendment is to add a second drive-through lane 
for the existing Dairi-O. No additional changes to the building or the previously approved eastern parking 
lot are proposed as a part of this submittal.

Attached is an Illustrative Site Plan of the proposed site plan amendment. Please note that as the plan is 
being reviewed by the City of Winston-Salem, changes to the site plan may be made as a result of the 
submittal process.

stimmel

LANDSCAPE ARCHITECTURE 
CIVIL ENGINEERING 
LAND PLANNING

601 N Trade Street, Suite 200    
Winston-Salem, NC 27101

www.stimmelpa.com  336.723.1067
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